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20th January 2012 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Out of School Visit 
 
A visit to City Harbour Chinese Buffet Restaurant has been arranged for our P1 children for Monday 
30th January 2012. The group will leave school at 12.30pm. The children will have their lunch at the 
restaurant, where they will get the opportunity to sample different Chinese cuisine. 
 
 
The children will be transported by coach, with fitted seatbelts. Miss Smith and Miss Nicoll will be in 
charge of the visit, accompanied by Mrs Donnelly and Mrs Clark.   
 
The group will return to school before the end of the day.  As this is over the lunchtime period, and 
the children will be having their lunch at the restaurant, packed lunches and dinner money will not be 
needed on this day. 
 
For this trip, the children should wear school uniform. Please ensure your child is suitably dressed for 
the weather including a coat in case of cold or wet weather. 
 
The cost of this trip is £3.00. Please send this in to your child’s teacher by Wednesday 25th January 
2012 at the latest. 
 
You have already given written consent for this activity on the general consent form at the start of the 
session. Please contact the school if there is anything else you wish to know.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Y. Donnelly 
Depute Head Teacher  
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